
The BEER Section of the AAEA would like to o�er two $500 graduate student

research scholarships for 2022�2023.

To quality for this scholarship, the recipient must:

� Be a graduate student in the 2022�2023 academic year

� Be a member of the AAEA and the BEER Section

� Develop a BEER research idea and provide a justi�cation for fund use (up to
the max $500) that is approved by the BEER leadership (Fund use may include
costs related to data collection, data access, software, and/or travel.)

� Present this work at the 2023 AAEA conference, or if necessary, on a virtual
BEER section meeting in 2023.

The BEER section leadership will select two graduate students to receive these awards.

Proposals will be judged on quality, content and potential interest for the BEER section

and AAEA. The purpose of this scholarship is to support student research in BEER,

as well as student participation in the AAEA and in the BEER section. The BEER

Section leadership will integrate a presentation by the chosen participant into one of

the BEER track sessions or into a virtual section meeting.

Submissions should include the following:

1. Working Title:

2. Student Name/A�liation:

3. Student Email:

4. Academic advisor:

5. Co-Author name/a�liation:

6. Research Description and Funding Needs: (Please brie�y describe)

(a) The research question/topic

(b) The data being used and/or research methodology being used

(c) How the funds (up to the max of $500) would be allocated to support this
research

(d) Why this would be interesting and relevant for the BEER section

If you have any questions or would like feedback on your idea, you can reach out to Ezgi

Cengiz, ecengiz@ncsu.edu. Please email your submissions to Michael P. McCullough

(mpmccull@calpoly.edu) or Ezgi Cengiz (ecengiz@ncsu.edu) no later than Friday,

November 25, 2022, 5:00 PM Eastern.
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